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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
EYFS BUG BALL 

 
As part of our topic this half term, we will be focusing on the book ‘The Hungry Caterpillar’. The children will have 

the opportunity to learn about a variety of things that grow and look at how we can help them to grow by taking 

care of them. We will also look at the life cycle of a caterpillar.  

 

To end our topic, on Wednesday 12th July 2023, we will be having our ‘Bug Ball’, where the children will transform 

into a minibeast for the day! This means your child will be invited to dress up as any minibeast or bug.  They can be 

as creative/ imaginative as they like; if you are struggling for ideas, dress your child in the colour of the minibeast or 

bug they choose. 

 

Any questions please do not hesitate to ask. Thank you for your support! 

 

 Yours faithfully,  

 

 

EYFS Team 
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